
 

December 16, 2020 

 

 

 

VIA EMAIL 

Mark.Borkowski@milwaukee.gov 

Ald. Mark Borkowski 

Chair, Ambulance Service Board 

City of Milwaukee 

200 East Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

RE:  Notice of Change of Circumstances Related to Ambulance Provider Certification & 

Non-Acceptance of 2021 Service Plan Assignment 

 

Dear Alderman Borkowski: 

 

Please be advised that as of this date, Paratech Ambulance Service, Inc. has sold substantially all 

of its assets to Midwest Medical Transport Company, LLC.  Accordingly, a change of 

circumstances has occurred with respect to our ambulance provider certification such that we no 

longer satisfy the requirements under City of Milwaukee Ordinance § 75-15. 

 

Further, in conjunction with the sale, the Assignment and Assumption of Ambulance Service 

Agreement for Area #1 and Approval has become effective.  Accordingly, we will no longer 

provide service to the City of Milwaukee Emergency Medical Services System.  To the extent 

necessary under City of Milwaukee Ordinance § 75-15-13-b-1 or otherwise, we hereby do not 

accept the service area plan and the assignment to Service Area #1 for 2021.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

PARATECH AMBULANCE SERVICE, INC. 

 

 
 

Robert Rauch 

 

cc: Mr. Aaron Lipski, Acting Fire Chief  

Mr. Joshua Parish, Acting Assistant Chief  

Ms. Sharon Purifoy, Acting Deputy Chief-EMS  
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Mr. James Owczarski, City Clerk  

Tyrone St. Junior, Esq. – Assistant City Attorney  

Mr. Richard Romanshek – Paratech Ambulance Service, Inc. 

Mr. Jeff Shullaw – Midwest Medical Transport Company, LLC 

Mr. Ed Matteson – Midwest Medical Transport Company, LLC  

Brian C. Randall, Esq. 

Mr. James G. Baker, Jr., Curtis-Universal, Inc. 

Joshua Gimbel, Esq. – Bell Ambulance 

 


